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Dear Parents/Carers of Year 7 Students 

Welcome to Armthorpe Academy! 

It is with great pleasure that I extend a warm welcome to you and your child as you embark on this exciting 
journey into Year 7.  As the Headteacher of Armthorpe Academy, I am delighted to have the opportunity to 
introduce you to our school community and share in the excitement of this important transition. 

Starting secondary school is a significant milestone in every student's life, and we understand that this period 
of change can bring both excitement and apprehension.  Rest assured, we are here to support you and your child 
every step of the way as they settle into their new environment. 

At Armthorpe Academy, we are committed to providing a safe, nurturing, and inclusive learning environment 
where every student feels valued and supported. Our dedicated staff are passionate about helping students 
reach their full potential academically, socially, and personally. 

During the transition process, we have carefully planned a range of activities and support mechanisms to ensure 
a smooth and successful start to secondary school life.  From transition days and orientation sessions to pastoral 
care programs and academic support, we are here to assist your child in adjusting to their new surroundings 
and making meaningful connections with their peers and teachers. 

As we embark on this journey together, I am confident that your child will thrive and flourish at Armthorpe 
Academy.  With the support of our dedicated staff, the friendship of their peers, and the encouragement of their 
families, they will have every opportunity to achieve their goals and aspirations. 

Once again, welcome to Armthorpe Academy. We are thrilled to have you as part of our school community and 
look forward to the exciting adventures that lie ahead. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to help in any way we 
can. 

Best wishes for a successful and rewarding Year 7 experience! 

Warm regards 

 
David Bisley 
Headteacher 
  


